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BOOMI SCHOOL & COMMUNITY NEWSLETTER 

Principal’s Report 

I can’t believe how quickly Term 3 has flown by and will be 

very sad to leave Boomi PS on Friday. It’s been a wonderful 

opportunity to work with such keen students, a dedicated 

staff and friendly community. Miss Kathryn Weston will return 

from her relieving stint at Fredrickton PS next term and she is 

a very lucky Principal! 

Our week-long Canberra trip was a definite highlight and the 

best behaved and organised excursion I have ever 

supervised. A huge thank you to Gravesend Principal, Mrs 

Jacqui Todd! The 36 Year 3-6 students from Pallamallawa, 

Croppa Creek, Tulloona, Gravesend and Boomi PS proudly 

represented the Barwon network of schools at 21 venues in 

total, culminating in the laying of wreaths by the five school 

leaders at the moving Last Post Ceremony at the Australian 

War Memorial last Thursday.  

This week, students have been busy reflecting on the 

excursion and providing feedback to inform future planning- 

posing survey questions, collecting data and responses, 

representing and interpreting data and writing conclusions. 

Our student journalists have also written informative articles 

for a special edition of ‘The Canberra Times’ newspaper- 

keep an eye out for a copy hot off the presses! 

Enjoy a safe and happy spring holiday 

everyone! 

Ms Amanda Austin  

(rel/P) 
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Road Safety Education – Stop! Look! Listen! Think! 

In Week 8, students walked around town to observe all the road safety 

signs and discuss their implications… 

• Only walk across school crossing areas after the school bus has left 

• Don’t cross the street while distracted (no texting or headphones) 

• Look left-right-left before crossing 

• Drivers must obey the school zone speed limit of 40km/h during 

the times on the school zone signs 

• Always wear a helmet when you ride, scooter or skate 

• Always buckle up your seatbelt 

• Always hold an adult’s hand when you cross the road, up to 10 

years old 

• Get in and out of the car on the footpath side 

Road trains, buses, caravans and farm vehicles are common along 

Boomi streets so please take care! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

CPR and Snake Bite First Aid Course 

We had an early recess yesterday then travelled to Garah PS to hear 

Cameron from NSW CPR Program deliver a very hands-on course in 

first aid. He demonstrated how to perform cardio-pulmonary 

resuscitation on adults, children and babies then we had a go on 

different mannequins- 30 compressions in the centre of the chest 

then 2 breaths. Cameron then showed us how to apply a pressure 

bandage after a snake bite. You never know who, when or where 

sudden illness or injury will strike and you’re never too young to start 

learning first-aid. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

COMMUNITY NEWS  
 

Pool Yearly Season Passes are due: 

$130 Family 

$70 Adult 

$50 Child 

 


